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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
GCSE results day 
 
I am writing to inform you about the arrangements for results day. 
 
Results for all GCSE examinations will be available from 10.00am on Thursday 25th August 2022 in 
the Sixth Form Centre.  Your son/ward is welcome to attend from this time to collect his statement 
of results.  You are also welcome to attend with him.  The certificates for these results will not arrive 
in school until the end of November 2022.  You will be contacted nearer the time regarding 
collection arrangements.  Please ensure that your contact details are kept up to date so that we can 
inform you. 
 
If your son/ward is not able to collect his results in person, he has three choices: 
 

1. He can nominate somebody to collect the results on his behalf.  He should provide written 
consent for this to happen. 
 

2. He can bring into school a self-addressed envelope with a stamp and results can be sent in 
the post on that day. 

 
3. Results can be sent via email but can only be sent directly to his email account through 

Google Classroom. 
 
I have attached an information sheet that may be useful in answering any further questions that 
you may have.   
 
If your son/ward is returning to Sixth Form, I have enclosed information regarding the uniform that 
can be worn.  I have made a small amendment to the original uniform policy by taking into account 
the comments from the students.  My preference would be that all students are dressed in business 
attire especially as I regularly receive feedback from parents and visitors about how smart the 
students look.  However, I recognise that for some, wearing a suit may not be comfortable or 
financially viable. I have therefore provided an alternative that still allows for students to be dressed 
smartly.  I am a firm believer that clothes and presentation communicate volumes about a person. 
Dressing smart is also important for your confidence and sense of self-empowerment.  
 
 
 
 

https://www.inc.com/tim-askew/sartorial-splendor-and-success.html?cid=search


 
Enrolment day for Sixth Form will take place on Tuesday 6th September 2022.  Further information 
will be distributed on GCSE results day once your son has spoken with a member of the team to 
confirm that he is accepting his place at Sixth Form.  There will be three Year 12 form groups; L6F, 
L6G & L6R.  Unless I am told otherwise, your son/ward will remain in the same house that he has 
been in throughout years 7 – 11 and will simply transfer to the relevant tutor group.  He will find 
out who his form tutor will be and the location of his form room in September. 
 
If you have any further questions or queries, I can be contacted using any of the following: 
 
Direct Dial:                         0151 638 8131 ext 223 
 
Sixth Form Mobile:          07741 895 623 
 
Email:                                 sixthform@mosslands.wirral.sch.uk 
 
Best wishes, 
 

 
 
Cheryl Danher | Assistant Headteacher | Sixth Form 
The Mosslands School | Mosslands Drive | Wallasey | Wirral | CH45 8PJ 
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